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VIA RESS 

March 8th, 2021 

 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON 
M49 1E4 
Email: Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0058 Wasaga Distribution Inc. Application for 2021 Rates  
 
Dear Ms. Long; 
  
On March 1, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a draft Decision and draft Rate 
Order for rates effective May 1, 2021 for Wasaga Distribution Inc. (WDI)   
 
The OEB has asked WDI to review the decision and the accompany draft Rate Order for 
accuracy and completeness and provide written comments or a confirmation that WDI has no 
comments by March 5, 2021. 
 
This letter confirms that WDI will not be providing any comments on the decision or draft Rate 
Order.   
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 

 
 
Brandon Weiss, CPA, CMA 
VP of Finance and Regulatory  


